
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

VALUEOPTIONS CHECK RUN (WEEK OF 10-13-14) 
 

OCTOBER 17, 2014 
 
Due to the Holiday, Columbus Day, banking institutions were closed.  ValueOptions 
has processed a second check run this week on October 16, 2014 and payments 
should be made to direct deposit accounts early next week.  Paper checks will also be 
mailed out. We apologize if we have caused any inconvenience. 
 
Providers are reminded to enter their claims, whether electronically, through the 
ProviderConnect portal or otherwise as timely as they can before our weekly 
processing.  Though we try our best, ValueOptions cannot guarantee claims payment 
for providers entering claims in the immediate days before a check run cycle. 


